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Madam President,

Thailand commends the efforts undertaken by Honduras in implementing the accepted recommendations from the second UPR cycle, in particular the establishment of the Ministry of Human Rights and the OHCHR country office, as well as the adoption of a number of laws and regulations with an aim to upholding human rights.

We applaud the adoption of the Support for Micro and Small Enterprises Act and economic incentives taken by Honduras. To further promote economic growth and welfare of its citizens, Thailand recommends the Government of Honduras to continue promoting the implementation of the Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights and develop a national action plan on business and human rights.
We welcome the adoption of the Public Policy on Inclusive Education and the Strategic Plan on Education. However, we note that access to education is still hindered for some populations. Thailand, therefore, recommends that Honduras step up its efforts to expand education coverage, especially at the secondary level, and improve the educational inclusion of poor children, Afro-Honduran peoples and persons with disabilities.
Thank you.
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